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Dear Praying Friends,

Our family would like to thank you for your prayers on our behalf as we launched into full-time deputation on 
January 1, 2022. Philippians 4:19 reminds us, “But my God shall supply all your need according to His riches in 
glory by Christ Jesus.” Heather and I can give testimony of this as we experience God’s provision on this journey 
of faith.

In our first quarter of deputation ministry, the Lord has allowed us to present our burden in seven different 
churches in SC, KY, VA, WV, NY, and NC. It has been such a blessing to make new friends in these local 
Independent Baptist churches across America. Our youngest sons, Jameson and Micah, have also enjoyed 
making new friends and are great helpers in packing and unpacking (many times over), setting up the display 
table, and passing out prayer cards. We have been personally encouraged to experience the “Missions Revival” 
excitement and its focus on world evangelism as we have started our travels and serving in these different local 
churches.

We praise the Lord that He has brought four churches to take our family on for monthly support! These 
supporting churches are: Heritage Baptist Church in Zebulon, NC, with Pastor David Dupree; Crossroads Baptist 
Church in Columbus, NC, with Pastor Nathan Deatrick (our sending church); Victory Baptist Church in Lattimore, 
NC, with Pastor Bob Reisse; and Great Hope Baptist Church in Chesapeake, VA with Pastor John W. Godfrey, 
Jr.  We want to express our thanks to you for your prayers for us in this journey and you are in our prayers as 
you reach your Jerusalem for Christ.

We continue to ship Bibles to National Pastors in different areas of the Philippines. The Lord has allowed us to 
ship four boxes of Bibles and Gospel tracts to two National Pastors in the Southern region of Mindanao, 
Philippines. These large boxes contain about 800 lbs. of KJV Bibles, John and Romans booklets, and tracts. We 
pray that these shipments will arrive to their destination, and many souls will read God’s Word and be saved.

Please continue to pray for safety in travel, for good health in order to be a blessing in each church, and for 
wisdom, as we share our burden for the people in the Philippines.

In our Lord’s service, 
Mike & Heather, Jameson and Micah Salyer




